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appt. Contact: 828.255.1188 or at (www.castell-
photography.com).

Chatsworth Art and Antiques, 54 N. Lexing-
ton Ave., Asheville. Ongoing - Specializing in 
19th and early 20th century oils, watercolors 
and prints. Also jewelry, silver, china, small fur-
niture and fine accessories. Hours: Tue.-Sat., 
11am-5pm. Contact: 828.252.6004.

Clayspace Co-op, River Arts District, 119A 
Roberts St., Asheville. Ongoing - The Clay-
space Co-op is a cooperative ceramics studio 
and showroom located in the historic river arts 
district of Asheville, North Carolina. The main 
aim of the Clayspace Cooperative is to provide 
an environment that promotes the artistic 
growth and success of its members through 
cooperation and education. Hours: hours by 
chance. Contact: 828/279-3811.

Cold River Gallery, 32-A Biltmore Ave., 
Asheville. Ongoing - Welcome to the artis-
tic expression of messages found in ancient 
wisdom, philosophies and our Earth’s gifts, 
presented as the fine art of Karen Pierre. Work-
ing studio, jewelry, pottery. Hours: Tue.-Sat., 
noon-5pm. Contact: 828/350-0955. 

Corey C. McNabb Studio, River Arts District, 
1 Roberts Street, Suite 201, above White Duck 
Taco Shop, Asheville. Ongoing - An Asheville 
native, McNabb paints only with a palette knife, 
applying oils or acrylics to canvas, creating bold 
bright images with an impressionistic impasto 
style. Hours: Thur.-Tue., 11am-5pm. Contact: at 
(www.mcnabbfineart.com).

CURVE studios & garden, 6, 9 & 12 River-
side Dr., River Arts District, Asheville. Ongo-
ing - Working studios of Constance Williams, 
Sutherland Handweaving, Pattiy Torno, Maria 
Troya, Kyle Carpenter, Akira Satake, Cynthia 
Wynn, Fran Welch, Jenny Mastin, Cassie Ry-
alls & more. Hours: 11am-4pm daily.  Contact: 
828/388-3526 or at (www.CURVEstudiosNC.
com). 
 
Desert Moon Designs Studios & Gallery, 
372 Depot Street, Suite 44, River Arts District, 
Asheville. Ongoing - The gallery is a progres-
sive contemporary gallery that includes working 
studios. The focus of the gallery is to showcase 
both emerging/established local and visiting re-
gional artists. Several times a year special exhi-
bitions are scheduled to introduce new talent or 
to bring focus to a certain art medium. Hours: 
Mon.-Sat., 11am-5pm. Contact: 828/575-2227 
or at (http://www.desertmoondesigns-studios.
com).

FW Gallery at Woolworth Walk, 25 Haywood 
St., Asheville. Ongoing - Woolworth Walk is a 
uniquely Asheville experience; a privately and 
locally owned gallery in the heart of downtown, 
located in a historic building and representing 
local artists exclusively, it is without a doubt 
"Worth the Walk". Hours: Mon.-Thur., 11am-6-
pm; Fri., 11am-7pm; Sat., 10am-7pm; & Sun., 
11am-5pm. Contact: 828/254-9234 or at (www.
woolworthwalk.com). 
 
Gallery Minerva Fine Art, 8 Biltmore Ave., 
Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring painting, 
sculpture, photography, ceramics and glass by 
local and regional artists. Hours: Mon.-Thur., 
11am-6pm;Fri. & Sat., 11am-8pm; & Sun., 
noon-5pm. Contact: 828/255-8850 or at (www.
galleryminerva.com).  

Gallery of the Mountains, Inside The Omni 
Grove Park Inn, 290 Macon Ave., Asheville. 
Ongoing - Showcasing American handmade 
crafts by more than 100 artists and craftspeople 
from the Southern Appalachian region. Mon.-
Wed.,9am-6pm; Thurs.-Sat., 9am-9pm & Sun., 
9am-5pm. Contact: 828/254-2068. 

Grovewood Gallery, adjacent to The Omni 
Grove Park Inn, 111 Grovewood Road, 
Asheville. Through Aug. 18 - "Street to Studio: 
Graffiti Inspired Art & Fine Furniture by Neil 
Carroll". Neil Carroll is a graduate of the Cleve-
land Institute of Art - where he studied painting 
and printmaking - and the Haywood Community 
College Professional Crafts Program in Wood. 
Skilled in many disciplines, Carroll has been 
a working artist his entire adult life. He was 
a landscape designer on Hilton Head Island 
before moving to Western North Carolina in 
2002. Ongoing - Established in 1992, Grove-
wood Gallery is nationally recognized for its 
dedication to fine American-made art and craft. 
Located in historic Grovewood Village, this site 
once housed the weaving and woodworking 
operations of Biltmore Industries, an Arts and 
Crafts enterprise that played a significant role in 
the Appalachian Craft Revival during the early 
20th century. Today, Grovewood Gallery offers 

two expansive floors of finely crafted furniture, 
ceramics, jewelry and more, contributed by 
over 400 artists and craftspeople from across 
the United States. Hours: Mon. – Sat., 10am-5-
:30pm & Sun. 11am to 5pm. Contact: 828/253-
7651 or at (www.grovewood.com).

Jewels That Dance: Jewelry Design, 63 Hay-
wood St., next door to the Library, Asheville. On-
going - Featuring hand-crafted jewelry by some 
of America's foremost jewelry artists. Hours: 
Mon.-Sat., 10:30am-6pm. Contact: 828/254-5088 
or at (www.jewelsthatdance.com).

Jonas Gerard Fine Art, 240 Clingman Ave., 
Asheville. Ongoing - "Explosions of Color on 
Canvas". Nationally known artist Jonas Gerard 
displays his most recent collection of abstract 
acrylics. His 5,000 square feet studio / gallery 
is filled with years of passion and dedication. 
He uses bold, passionate, sweeping gestures 
of saturated color that form unexpected images 
of poetic stature. Gerard paints in house to 
upbeat inspiring music, come unannounced or 
by appointment. Hours: Mon.-Sun., 10am-6pm 
& by appt. Contact: 828/350-7711 or at (www.
jonasgerard.com).

K2 Studio, 59 College Street, inside The Kress 
Building, Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring a 
unique collection of fine furniture by local artists 
and pieces from around the world, home acces-
sories and changing fine art exhibitions. Hours: 
Mon.-Thur .,11am-6pm: Fri .& Sat., 11am-7pm; 
and Sun., noon-5pm.. Contact: 828/250-0500 
or at (www.k2furniture.com).

Kress Emporium, 19 Patton Ave., Patton & 
Lexington Aves., downtown Asheville. Ongo-
ing - Featuring works by over 100 artists and 
craftsmen. Hours: Mon.-Sat., 11am-6pm & Sun., 
noon-6pm. Contact: 828/281-2252 or at (www.
thekressemporium.com). 
 

noon-5pm. Contact: 828/350-0307 or at (www.
mtnmade.com).

Mudhunter Pottery, 66 Broadway St., 
Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring a rustic gallery 
shop showcasing functional and sculptural work 
from over 20 local potters. Our artists’ diverse 
styles ad affordable prices set them apart. 
Hours: Tue.-Thur., 11am-5:30pm & Fri.& Sat., 
11am-6pm. Contact: 828/225-5869. 

New Morning Gallery, 7 Boston Way, Historic 
Biltmore Village, Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring 
fine art and crafts by some of America's finest 
artists. Hours: Mon.-Sat., 10am-7pm & Sun., 
noon-5pm. Contact: 828/274-2831 or at (www.
newmorninggallerync.com).

Overström Studio, 35 Wall St., Asheville. On-
going - This architecturally significant gallery 
exclusively represents work by internationally-
recognized designer Michael Overström, who 
with his wife Susan, present their original, 
handformed jewelry designs that embrace the 
designer’s Scandinavian heritage and define 
Asheville’s elegant style. Hours: Tue.-Sat., 
10am-8pm. Contact: 828/258-1761 or at (www.
overstrom.com). 
 
Pink Dog Creative Gallery, 348 Depot Street, 
in the River Arts District, Asheville. Through 
Aug. 18 - "Beyond Words," featuring works by 
Ginger Huebner. A reception will be held on 
July 19, from 6-9pm. For over twenty years, 
Huebner has used the mediums of collage and 
chalk pastel to translate and capture artisti-
cally what often transcends expression in mere 
words. Her work embodies people’s hearts, 
their dreams, their passions in life, and the 
moments and individuals that define and refine 
them. She also shares her own stories through 
evocative works of color and imagery. Aug. 23 
- Sept. 22 - "Tangled Mapping: Memories of the 
Future," featuring works by Barbara Fisher. A 
reception will be held on Aug. 23, from 5:30-7-
:30pm.  The exhibit includes aerial views, brain 
circuitry, weather patterns, lost memories.........
all of these narratives can be found in the 
intricate meanderings and devious spaces of 
the Tangled Mapping series. Some evoke being 
lost in a big city, others feel like the brain trying 
to recall a distant memory or translate a twisted 
knot of thoughts into something coherent; still 
others evoke the ecotones of climate change. 
Hours: Fri. & Sat., 11am-5pm or by chance. 
Contact: (www.pinkdog-creative.com).

Pura Vida, 39-B Biltmore Ave., Asheville. 
Ongoing - Featuring a space for the senses, 
offering the finest in artwork appealing to all 
five senses. Hours: daily noon-10pm. Contact: 
828/271-6997 or at (www.pura-vida-asheville.
com). 
 
16 Patton Fine Art Gallery, 16 Patton Avenue, 
Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring works by 
William McCullough, Deborah Squier, John 
MacKah, Greg Osterhaus, Jerry La Point, 
Richard Oversmith, Scott Lowery, Dawn Rentz, 
Laura Young, Margaret Dyer, Suzy Schultz and 
Stuart Roper. Studio glass by Herman Leon-
hardt. Hours: Mon.-Sat., 10am-6pm & Sun., 
1-6pm. Contact: 828/236-2889.

Studio B Custom Framing & Fine Art, Reyn-
olds Village (near the Woodfin YMCA) 61 N. 
Merrimon Ave., Suite 109, Asheville. Ongo-
ing - Browse our new gallery featuring works 
by national and international artists, including 
paintings. prints & posters, jewelry, ceramics, 
wood and textiles. Also offering custon fram-
ing. Hours: Tue.-Fri., 10am-5:30pm & Sat., 
10am-3pm. Contact: 828/225-5200 or at (www.
galleryatstudiob.com).

Sutherland Handweaving Studio, 122 River-
side Dr., inside Cotton Mill Studios in River Arts 
District, Asheville. Ongoing - This handweaving 
studio, gallery and learning center features fine, 
one-of-a-kind and limited edition handwoven 
fashion accessories and household textiles, 
including scarves, shawls, garments, hand-
bags, towels, table linens, blankets and wall 
art. Sutherland also offers a series of classes 
and workshops for beginning weavers, weavers 
needing a refresher course or experienced weav-
ers. A monthly Sutherland Weavers’ Study Group 
brings area weavers together to discuss design 
challenges, share successes and work through 
problems in a casual, small group format. Hours: 
Tue.-Sat., from 10am-4pm. Contact: Barb Butler, 
828/513-1814, or Karen Donde, 854/261-4324, 
or at (www.sutherlandhandweaving.com).

310 ARTGallery, 191 Lyman St, #310, 
Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring original, con-
temporary fine art by 21 regional artists. Hours: 
Fri.-Sun., 9:30am-3:30pm and most weekdays 
or by appt. Contact: 828-776-2716 or at (http://
www.310art.com/main/).

352 Depot St. Fine Art Studio, 352 Depot 
Street, Suite 110, next to The Junction Res-
taurant, River Arts District, Ashevile. Ongoing 
- Working artists studio of Richard C. Nelson, 

Jeff Pittman, Karen Weihs and Constance Vla-
houlis. Hours: Tue.-Sat., 11am-5pm. Contact: 
828/329-2918 or at (http://www.riverartsdistrict.
com/352-depot-street-studio.html).

The Haen Gallery, 52 Biltmore Ave., a few 
steps south of the movie theatre, Asheville. 
Ongoing - Committed to providing access to 
stunning and unique artwork for discerning 
collectors and our community in general. Our 
offerings will reflect the character and sensibili-
ties of this wonderful region. Including works 
by Lynn Boggess, GC Myers, Jerry Bowman, 
Alvena McCormick, Volkmar Wentzel, and 
MM Pipkin. Hours: Mon.-Fri., 10am-6pm; Sat., 
11am-6pm; and Sun., noon-5pm. Contact: 
828/254-8577 or at (www.thehaengallery.com).

The Satellite Gallery, 55 Broadway, Asheville. 
Ongoing - Featuring works by the next wave 
of innovative and creative artists that are rising 
from the underground of contemporary street 
and pop culture. Hours: Tue.-Sat., 11am-6pm & 
Sun., 11am-5pm. Contact: 828/505-2225 or at 
(www.thesatellitegallery.com/).

The Updraft Fine Art Gallery, 84 Walnut 
Street, directly across from Zambras and right 
around the corner from Malaprops, Asheville. 
Ongoing - The gallery is owned and operated 
by four local artists including: Andrew Montrie, 
Matt Christie, Minne Kane and William Hunter. 
It is run by artists for artists and features exhi-
bitionary glass blowing and pottery throwing. 
Additional works of art offered are functional 
fine woodwork, jewelry, encaustic, mixed media 
and oil painting, photography, metal and leather 
work. All exclusively from local area artists. 
Hours: Sun., Mon.-Thur., 11am-7pm and Fri.-
Sat., 11am-9pm. Contact: 828-582-2112.

Trackside Studios, 375 Depot Street, River 
Arts District, Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring 
works by 20 artists with 14 working studios. 
Hours: Daily 11am-5pm. Contact: 828/545-
2904 or at (www.tracksidestudios375.com). 
 
22 London, 22 London Road, Asheville. 
Ongoing - a 10,000 square foot artist-driven 
studio / warehouse /exhibition space. Hours: by 
appt only. Contact: Randy Shull, at 828/216-
1337, or e-mail at (randy.shull@gmail.com) or 
Hedy Fischer at 828/216-1331. 
 
Woolworth Walk, 25 Haywood Street, 
Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring artwork and 
crafts by over 170 artists. Hours: Mon.-Sat., 
11am-6pm, closed Tue. (until Mar.), & Sun. 
11am-5pm. Contact: 828/254-9234 or at (www.
woolworthwalk.com).

ZaPow!, 150 Coxe Avenue, Suite 101, 
Asheville. Ongoing - The vast diversity that is 
found among the art galleries here in Asheville 
is one of the many reasons to come and visit 
this unique town. Each gallery offers a different 
flavor. We are the Asheville art gallery for fun, 
whimsical, quirky and even geek art. We are 
the Asheville gallery that appeals to art aficio-
nados as well as the average Joe. Stop by ans 
see what we’re all about. Hours: Sun.-Thur., 
noon-8pm; Fri. & Sat., noon-10pm. Contact: 
828/575-9112 or at (www.zapow.com).

     ALTERNATE ART SPACES - Asheville
The Captain’s Bookshelf, 31 Page Ave., 
Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring original art, 
prints and poetry broadsides are displayed 
along with a quality selection of secondhand 
and rare books. Hours: Tue.-Sat., 10am-6-
pm. Contact: 828/253-6631 or at (http://www.
captainsbookshelf.com/).

Atlantic Beach 

Vision Gallery, 407 Atlantic Beach Causeway, 
Atlantic Beach. Ongoing - Featuring original 
paintings and three-dimensional work from 
regional and national artists, and one and 
two-person shows in summer months. Hours: 
10:30am-5pm, closed Wed, Sun. Contact 
252/247-5550 or at 
(www.twogalleries.net).

Bakersville 

In Tandem Gallery, 20 North Mitchell Ave., Bak-
ersville. Ongoing - Featuring a gallery in down-
town Bakersville to attract, display, and promote 
artists from coast to coast, offering one of the 
best selections of ceramic, jewelry and art from 
all over America and beyond. Hours: Tue.-Sat., 
10am-5pm, or by appt. Contact: 828/688-6428 or 
at (www.intandemgallery.com).

Mica - Fine Contemporary Craft, 37 N. Mitchell 
Avenue, Bakersville. Aug. 22 - Oct. 21 - Featur-
ing works by guest artist, woodworker Nathan Fa-
vors. Woodturning started as a hobby for Favors 
after retirement from his business twenty-two 
years ago and has since developed into a deep 
creative pursuit.  “I’m fascinated with the natural 
beauty and unique shapes of wood”, he says. “As 
a woodworker, my interest is in using the lathe to 

Work by Gil Bruvel

Momentum Gallery, 24 N. Lexington Ave., 
Asheville. Through Aug. 31 - "Give Me Wood," 
featuring a group invitational wood show featur-
ing internationally recognized artists including: 
Michael Alm, Garry Knox Bennett, Gil Bruvel, 
Christian Burchard, Clark Derbes, Tom Eckert, 
David Ellsworth, Ron Layport, Wendy Maruy-
ama, and Sylvie Rosenthal. Through Aug. 31 
- "Mariella Bisson Setting Shapes". Bisson deftly 
delineates the sculptural planes of regional wa-
terfalls and sylvan scenes creating refreshingly 
contemporary landscape paintings. Through 
Aug. 31 - "Oil Paintings by Paul Sattler and Sa-
mantha Keely Smith". Dramatic narratives unfold 
in Paul Sattler’s charged and enigmatic oil paint-
ings which reference historic and literary sources. 
Brooklyn-based artist Samantha Keely Smith’s 
timelessly beautiful paintings have emotional 
imagery and energy representing our tormented 
relationship with ourselves. Ongoing - located in 
downtown Asheville, offers a contemporary and 
modern program with an emphasis on emerging 
and mid-career artists. Occupying approximately 
4000 square feet in an easily accessible, street-
level space, the gallery’s mission is to provide 
compelling, museum-quality art to our clients. 
Curated exhibitions featuring exceptional paint-
ings, original prints, and innovative sculpture 
refresh regularly in the main spaces and smaller 
adjoining galleries. Momentum Gallery also 
participates in major art fairs exhibiting work by 
represented artists. Hours: Mon.-Sat., 10am-6pm 
& Sun. noon-5pm. Contact: 828/505-8550 or at 
(momentumgallery.com).  

Montford Arts Center, 235 Montford Avenue, 
Asheville. Ongoing - Featuring works in a 
variety of media by over twenty-five area art-
ists. Watch artists at work. Hours: Tue.-Fri., 
11:30am-6pm & Sat., 11:30am-5pm. Contact: 
828/777-1014.

Mountain Made, Grove Arcade Public Market, 
1 Page Ave., Suite 123, Asheville. Ongoing - 
Featuring the work of over a 150 WNC artisans, 
in both contemporary and traditional mountain 
handcrafts. This one-of-a-kind, gallery and 
gift shop caters to those shoppers who wish 
to take a “piece of the mountains” home with 
them. Hours: Mon.-Sat., 10am-6pm & Sun., 


